
______________________HHB8H

January
Thirteenth
1923.

Sir Robert Falconer,
Presidont, Toronto University, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir Robert:-
I thought 1 had best send you a copy of a letter which I have received from Dr. 

Lockwood and a copy of my reply thereto.
You will note that Dr. Lockwood 

speaks of a concerted effort being made to obtain 
the Kobe 1 prize for one of your staff and I think 
I should let you, personally, know why I am holding aloof.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,
«

Principal,

unui


